
i reside in franklin, ma. and i am very opposed to the "task force" 
permanently shutting down 25% of fishing areas in ma.  i spend close to 
$1000 per year on gas alone driving to my favorite locales on the cape.  
i treat the commonwealtth with respect, as do i the enviornment i fish 
in.  i do not leave trash behind and i did not keep more than 4 
stripers last season.  to close down these waters would be a clear 
violation of the freedom to fish act and once again i am very opposed 
to this notion. 
 
robert bartolini 
850 summer st. 
franklin, ma 
 

 


